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Mrs Yvette Buchli
Planning Approvals Manager 
Sydney Metro
Level 43, 680 George Street 
Sydney New South Wales 2000 

06/09/2019

Dear Mrs Buchli

North West Rail Link Rapid Transit Rail Facility (PMA-371)
MOD 1 - Out of Hours Works Protocol 

I refer to your letter requesting a proposed modification to the North West Rail Link Rapid Transit
Rail Facility.  

The Department has reviewed the proposed modification application and requests further
information on the following matters:

 a description of the planned activities which require the proposed modification; and

 how the activities relate to the overall scope of the approved project

Your next step will be to lodge your amended Modification Report through your dashboard on our
new major projects website (http://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects).

If your proposal is likely to have a significant impact on matters of National Environmental
Significance, it will require an approval under the Commonwealth Environment Protection and
Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (EPBC Act). 

This approval would be in addition to any approvals required under NSW legislation and it is your
responsibility to contact the Commonwealth Department of the Environment to determine if an
approval under the EPBC Act is required (http://www.environment.gov.au or 6274 1111).

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa Mitchell, who can be contacted on 9274 6284 /
lisa.mitchell@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Glenn Snow
Director
Transport Assessments

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/

